
October 16 - 20 

Monday 

October 16 

 

Tuesday 

October 17 

From the Music Department: 

Concert crew meetings will be held all of this week at lunch time. See the music room 
door and bulletin board for more details. 

Junior Band rehearses today at 3:45. 

 

Hey Milliken!  Would you like to challenge yourself?  How about writing a math 
contest?  If you are interested in writing Canadian Senior and Intermediate Math 
contests, PLEASE sign up by paying School Cash online before November 1st.  The charge 
is $12 per student.  Sign up before it's too late! 

 

PERSON 1: Hey (insert name here), are you ready for the YOSA fest? 

PERSON 2: Wait! What is the YOSA fest? 

PERSON 1: As their first event of the year, YOSA will be hosting a South Asian festival 
with music, henna and FUN GAMES!  

PERSON 2: Oh woah really? I wanna go, when is it? 

PERSON 1: Well the festival will be held this Thursday, during period 3 and there will be 
a samosa sale after school, with somasas for only 50 cents 

PERSON 2: Wow, I can’t wait! We hope to see the rest of Milliken’s knights there as 
well! 

 
 

Come Play! Make Art! Feel Well! The Guidance Department and Family Services of York 
Region are hosting a  Play-Art Wellness Workshop on Tuesday, October 24th at lunch 
time. Come for a period filled with colours, creativity and fun. Connect within and with 
others through art expression. No art experience is required. Sign up in Guidance by 
3:45pm today.  

 

Wednesday, November 1, 2017 is National Take Our Kids to Work day. On that day, 
grade 9 students all across Canada will be accompanying a trusted adult to the 
workplace, to observe and learn more about the world of work. This is a reminder for 



grade 9s at MMHS that grade 9 classes will not be running on November 1st. All grade 
9s are encouraged to speak with their parents to make arrangements for who they can 
accompany to work on that day. Permission forms must be signed and returned to your 
homeroom teacher by Wednesday, October 18th. ALL grade 9s are encouraged to 
participate in this exciting opportunity. If you have any questions, please speak with 
Mrs. Saweriss in the Guidance office.  

 

All grade 12 students are reminded to pick up a ticket to the university and college 
application seminars from the Guidance office.  

 

Hey Best Buddies!  Today buddy pairs will be meeting at noon in room 238 to assemble 
a puzzle.  Bring your lunches and your buddy spirit! 

 

Yearbook! Yearbook! Yearbook! Have you bought your yearbook yet?? Just a reminder 
to all those who have not yet purchased their yearbooks, the deadline to do so is 
October 31st! Please go on School Cash Online to put your order in today! 

 

Lights! Camera! Action! Sorry Behind The Scenes the meeting after school today has 
been moved to Thursday After School. Sorry for the inconvenience,  

 

Just a reminder to all OSLC participants that there will be a meeting tomorrow at lunch 
time at 12pm in room 320. See you all there!  

 

Are you thinking about applying to a US University? Want to know more about the 
process of applying to American schools? On Thursday, October 19 a representative 
from Ivy Global will be giving a presentation in the library during lunch-time, to 
students in grades 9-12. If you are interested, please pick up a ticket from the Guidance 
office. All are welcome and encouraged to attend.  

 

Last, but not least, there will be a short Free the Children Club meeting at 11:30 today 
in room 238.  Again, that is, a short Free the Children Club meeting at 11:30 today in 
room 238.  New members always welcome. 

Wednesday Hey Milliken!  Would you like to challenge yourself?  How about writing a math 
contest?  If you are interested in writing Canadian Senior and Intermediate Math 



October 18 contests, PLEASE sign up by paying School Cash online before November 1st.  The charge 
is $12 per student.  Sign up before it's too late! 

 

Hey Knights! Just a reminder that there will be a Knightrogen Meeting tomorrow after 
school in room 321! See you all there! 

 

All grade 12 students are reminded to pick up a ticket to the university and college 
application seminars from the Guidance office.  

 

Person 1: Hey do you know what I bought yesterday? 

Person 2: Did you buy a new shirt? 

Person 1: Hahaha no! I bought a yearbook! Did you buy yours yet? 

Person 2: No, I think I will wait until next semester… 

Person 1: WHAT?! No! There is a deadline..you must buy your yearbook by October 
31st. Didn’t you see all the posters? 

Person 2: Oh really?! I should get one too. Where do I buy it? 

Person 1: All you have to do is go on School Cash Online and it’s only one click away!  

Person 2: Thanks! I’ll be sure to buy my yearbook today!! You should all get yours too!  

 

Just a reminder to all OSLC participants that there will be a meeting today at lunch time 
at 12pm in room 320. See you all there!  

 

From the music department: there will be meetings this week for all crews. Please 
check the music board for details. Senior band rehearses today after school! Concert 
choir! We have our regular rehearsal tomorrow after school!  

 

Hey knights! This is a message that the book cafe meeting will be cancelled today. Sorry 
for any inconveniences. 

 

Are you thinking about applying to a US University? Want to know more about the 
process of applying to American schools? On Thursday, October 19 a representative 
from Ivy Global will be giving a presentation in the library during lunch-time, to 



students in grades 9-12. If you are interested, please pick up a ticket from the Guidance 
office. All are welcome and encouraged to attend.  

 

Hey Knights! We will be filming for this year’s  OSLC video today after school in the 
cafeteria and it would be great if you came to participate and show your support! There 
will also be a prize for the most spirited person! Hope to see you all there! 

 

This is a message that the Fencing Club practice is cancelled today due to Diwali 
celebrations. We will meet next Wednesday in the gym.  New members welcome! 

Thursday 

October 19 

Hey Milliken!  Would you like to challenge yourself?  How about writing a math 
contest?  If you are interested in writing Canadian Senior and Intermediate Math 
contests, PLEASE sign up by paying School Cash online before November 1st.  The charge 
is $12 per student.  Sign up before it's too late! 

 

Hey Knights! Just a reminder that there will be a Knightrogen Meeting Today after 
school in room 321! See you all there! 

 

This is a reminder that on Tuesday, October 24th, Milliken will be hosting its annual 
Post-Secondary fair. All grade 12 classes will be invited to the atrium at the beginning of 
period 1, and grade 11 classes are invited to come down at the beginning of period 2. 
Grade 11 and 12 students who do not have a grade 11 or 12 class during that time are 
asked to pick up a ticket from the Guidance office.  

 

Hello Green Inc. members and environmental activists. There will be a general 
members meeting today at 12:00. Come prepared to go outside for some nature 
therapy. Room 119 at noon. 

 
 

The Library will be closed for Period 3 lunch today for a special presentation 

 

Attention all students in grade 11 and 12. There is still time to join Milliken’s SHSM 
Programs for the 2017/18 school year. Are you interested and maybe even passionate 
about the environment ---so much so that you would like to spend time working and 
learning more this year and next. Come and see Mr. Williams in 119 and learn about 



special opportunities to get qualifications and training at no cost to you while honing 
your knowledge of environmental skills and issues. Don’t wait, don’t hesitate, come to 
room 119 today and use codeword Environmental SHISM. 

 

From the Music Department: 

Stage Band rehearses after school today. 

There will be a full Music Council meeting at noon today. Grade nine reps please be 
there. 

Concert choir! Concert choir! Concert choir! We have rehearsal today after school! See 
you there! 

 

Yearbook! Yearbook! Yearbook! Have you bought your yearbook yet?? Just a reminder 
to all those who have not yet purchased their yearbooks, the deadline to do so is 
October 31st! Please go on School Cash Online to put your order in today! 

 

Are you thinking about applying to a US University? Want to know more about the 
process of applying to American schools? A representative from from Ivy Global will be 
giving a presentation in the library today during lunch-time, to students in grades 9-12. 
If you are interested, please pick up a ticket from the Guidance office. All are welcome 
and encouraged to attend.  

And unfortunately, the Library will be closed for use during Period 3 lunch today, 
because of the large number of students coming to this presentation. Sorry for any 
inconvenience, students. (Another good reason to go to YOSA!) 

 

Calling all creatives! If you are interested in exploring art and spreading creativity 
around the school, join the MMHS Art Club! This week’s meeting is cancelled due to 
Diwali Celebrations. We will resume next Thursday in Room 132 at lunch for an artistic 
experiment.  

 

Well today is the day knights! Today is the YOSA festival, and we can’t to see you there! 
Today in the atrium during Period 3! There will be henna, games, and after school there 
will be samosas for 50 cents! Are you wearing cultural clothing? If not, if you are 
wearing red,orange and yellow you can grab a treat during YOSA fest! See you all there! 

 



Business SHSM, SHSM, SHSM!  There will be a welcome meeting for all Business SHSM 
students on Monday at 11:45 pm in Rm. 312.  If you have an interest in joining or 
learning about SHSM, you may come as well.  See you all there!   

 

BAAM, the Business Administration at Milliken club will be starting this semester.  You 
have the opportunity to sign up for Executive positions, plan and participate in Business 
competitions and events.   You can strengthen your leadership and communication 
skills.  Come for the information session on Monday at 12:15 pm in Rm. 312.    

 

For all Green inc members. There will be a general meeting today at lunch in rm 124 

 

Friday 

October 20 

PA DAY 

 


